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Friday 22nd March Newsletter
Dear Parents/Carers, 
What a wonderfully busy week, yet again, at Middleforth. This week we have started our hedge
planting as part of our next developmental of OPAL. Year 3 have been demonstrating their Art and
DT skills, making fish out of wire and using their sewing skills to make cushions. Nursery have enjoyed
making ‘Rainbow Fruit Pizzas’ for their snack and Year 5 spent a lovely morning at Church on the
‘Journey to Easter.’ Pupils from Key Stage 1 have also represented the school at a football
tournament this week and showed off their amazing teamwork and football skills. They celebrated
victory by coming top of their group. It has been wonderful to hear how children have represented
school so well during their different activities in and out of school. We are so proud of everyone! 
Next week we will have lots of activities taking place for Easter - please keep an eye on Class Dojo for
updates. Have a lovely weekend.  
Mrs Pilkington 

Stars of the Week

Nursery - Flora
Rec - Chloe & Myles
Y1 - Penelope & Jack
Y2 - Theo & Amelija

Y3 - Alex & Kairo
Y4 - Hugo & Theo

Y5 - Whole
Y6 - Amelia & Bradley

Collective Worship

Half termly theme: Holy Week and Easter
Focus this week: : Forgiveness 

This week Mrs Mansfield used the ‘Worldless book’ to explain how Jesus died for our sins and  
how he forgives us. We discussed how Jesus came to Earth to prove how you could live

without sin and make good choices.  We thought about how it was a sad time, but it had been
part of God’s plan to help us all to become a friend of God again, just like we had been when

God first created the world.
“For God so loved the world that he gave his only son and whoever believes in Him will not

die but have everlasting life.”  John 3:16

Target 96% 
Reception
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Exciting OPAL News!

This week each class has been out and planted part of our new hedges to help with
the layout of the field and the drainage to enable to the field to be more accessible

all year round. A huge thank you to everyone who came and helped and the
Guardian’s of Nature for the hard work and support, we couldn’t have done it

without you all. 
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School term and holiday patterns

Spring Term 2024                 
School closes on                  Thursday 28th March 2024 at 2pm
Summer Term 2024             Re-opens on Monday 15th April 2024
May Day                                  Monday 6th May 2024
Mid-term closure                Monday 27th May – Monday 3rd June 2024
School re-opens on             Tuesday 4th June 2024
School closes on                   Friday 19th July 2024 at 2pm

2024-2025

Autumn Term
School re-opens                     Tuesday 3rd September 2024
Mid-term closure                   Monday 21st October - Monday 28th October  2024
School re-opens                     Tuesday 29th October 2024
School Closes                          Friday 20th December 2024


